O

AUSTRALIAN THEATRE OF THE DEAF

Preview of /7

“JUKEBOX”

for MEMBERS only

Our new Primary/High School show is now performing in schools in the
Sydney metropolitan area.

We are inviting Theatre of the Deaf members to our preview on :

Thursday, 11 April, 1996, at 6pm
Old Alexandria Town Hall (upstairs),
Garden Street,

Alexandria.

If you would like to come along, please ‘phone either :

Mike Canfield on 318 2835 (TTY), or Pam Spicer on 310 1255 (v)




